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We have received your claim for the amount of $583.64 in relation to the vehicle
damage you sustained on July 7, 2015 on North 2nd Street between West
Michigan Avenue and West Wisconsin Avenue.

The Infrastructure Services Division reports long line painters were out painting
on 2™ Street from West Wisconsin Avenue to West St. Paul Avenue on July 15,
2015. The truck following the paint truck had a sign indicating all vehicles should
stay back 300 feet. The paint truck had signs on the front and back, and the
following truck had a sign placed on the back of the truck. Both trucks were also
operating with flashing yellow lights at the time they were painting the lines in the
streets. S

The damage to your vehicle was not the result of any negligence of the City of
Milwaukee and therefore the City id not legally liable for your damage.
Accordingly, we are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement
requesting a hearing within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the
Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
53202. Please include a photocopy of this letter’s envelope, showing the postmark,
and retain the original in the event further proof'is needed.

Very truly yours,

KARI GIPSON
Investigator Adjuster
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